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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
Date:  JULY 13, 2020 
 
To:  HOUSING AUTHORITY COMMISSIONERS 
 
From:  NICOLE RATHBUN, PROGRAM SPECIALIST II 
 
Subject: PERMANENT LOCAL HOUSING ALLOCATION GRANT PROGRAM PLAN FOR 2020-

2024 
 
              

The California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has announced the 
Permanent Local Housing Allocation (PLHA) grant program for 2020. The PLHA program is 
funded from moneys deposited in the Building Homes and Jobs Trust Fund (Fund) in calendar 
year 2019 and provides non-competitive grant funding to cities and counties for affordable 
housing activities. The City of Santa Rosa has been allocated up to $4,165,950 million over the 
next five years. On June 2, 2020, the Santa Rosa City Council approved a resolution authorizing 
the Department of Housing and Community Services to apply for these grant funds. The 
application process for the PLHA grant requires submittal of a PLHA Program Plan for 2020 
through 2024.  

Attached for your information is the PLHA Program Plan for 2020-2024.  
 
The PLHA Program Plan has been posted to the City’s website at www.srcity.org/hcs. Public 
comment on the plan is welcomed through August 25, 2020 and can be emailed to Nicole 
Rathbun at NRathbun@SRCity.org or mailed to: 
  
 City of Santa Rosa – Housing and Community Services Department 
 Attn: Nicole Rathbun 
 90 Santa Rosa Avenue 
 Santa Rosa, CA 95404 
 
 
 
Attachments: 

 PLHA Program Plan for 2020-2024 
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